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Objective: 
The session on “Placement Opportunities and Policies” for pre-final year students of 

Department of Computer Engineering and Information Technology has been conducted on 5th 

March 2021, at J.D. Hall C. G. Patel Institute of Technology – Uka Tarsadia University, Bardoli in 

order to spread literacy among the aspirants related to placement activities. The program 

objective was to let the students know about the guidelines and procedures that need to be 

followed during placement drives. The students were also guided about various opportunities 

available for their career. 

 

Description about session: 
The session was initiated by Mr. Fenil Khatiwala (T&P Co-Ordinator) for briefing the students 

about the training and placement activities. This session has been specially organized for pre-

final year students to make them aware about the entire T&P procedures. The students have 

also been instructed regarding rules and regulations to be followed at departmental level. The 

session was started by explaining students about the placement procedure including company 

invitations, informing students regarding companies coming for placement, collecting 

responses from students regarding their career selection, activities on the day of placement 

(pre-placement talk, written test, Interview) and final selection. The students also have been 

informed about departmental rules and regulations along with university T&P process and 

policy as mentioned in university T&P portal. The speaker has also explained students regarding 

the career opportunities in emerging field of technologies like Artificial Intelligence, Machine 

Learning, Full stack development, UI/UX Designing etc. The head of both the departments also 

motivated students to take an active participation in all the T&P drives. 

 

Conclusion: 
The sincere gratitude towards all who helped in making this session such a resounding success. 

First and foremost hearty thankfulness to department head Dr. Devendra Thakor, Computer 

Engineering and department head Ms. Purvi Tandel, Information Technology for gracing such 

session for the students. Next is to thank the speaker for delivering excellent presentation to 

make this session interesting and meaningful. The profound gratitude goes to our all faculty 

T&P members of Computer and Information Technology department for their presence in the 

session and specially providing their students with the moral support and guidance. A sincere 

thanks to all the coordinators and volunteers who have been running around, doing a lot of 

things in background and making the session a great success. Finally, thanks to the wonderful 

students who have turned up in such a great number to attend the session sincerely. The event 

was highly considered to be successful by combine efforts of all. 

 



Pictures of the Event  

 

 

Head of the Department explaining 
students about the career 

opportunities in the emerging fields.

Training and placement co-
ordinator informing students about 
the policies and regulations to be 
followed by each student during 

placement


